
TABLE TALK SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS INVITES YOU TO ROOM A203 

Table Talk Sunday School Class is having two speakers come talk to our class during the Sunday 
school hour.  We want to open our doors and welcome anyone outside of our class to join us on 
these dates.  Hope to see you there.   

MAY 15th, 10:00 

St. Mark member Danny Markus will bring Ajmal, a 39 year old who is from Afghanistan.  Ajmal 
worked in Afghanistan for the US Government as an Interpreter and Agricultural Advisor from 2008 
through 2011.  Ajmal will share his story of his life and how he played a key role in the initiation 
and successful completion of nearly $1 million in US funded projects in his Province of Nuristan.  
His story will also include how his life was in jeopardy because of insurgent groups targeting 
Afghans who were known to work with the US.  

 

June 5th, 10:00 

Tamassee DAR School Director Rev. Jon Holland will share how the school has had to “reshape” 
their programs due to changes in South Carolina’s funding of children’s group homes.   

                  

TABLE TALK SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS INVITES YOU 


TO ROOM A203 

Please join the Table Talk Sunday School Class on Sunday, June 5 for a 
special presentation during the Sunday school hour. We want to open our 
doors and welcome anyone outside of our class to join us. 



VBS Registration (Signup Link below) 
It’s VBS time!!! To register, your child, from age 3 to rising 5th graders, click here! 

LEADERS AND HELPERS NEEDED! 

We need your help! Saint Mark and Clemson UMC are partnering and gearing up for a 
fantastic VBS again this year, and we want you to join us as we serve the children of our 

church and community! 

You can sign up to help for the entire week or just the days that you are available. We need 
both youth and adult volunteers. 

Date: June 6-10th Time: 9am - 12pm 

Please scan this QR code with your phone to access the Google form to sign up. You can also 
send an email to mbowers@smumcsc.org to sign up or get more information. 

 


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd8FTwjOxE-pHMmcxjbNOYrmPjAng8lJoAE3uzWcIs5tjZD5g/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0


This year, we will celebrate Pentecost on Sunday, June 5, 2022. 

 

On Pentecost Sunday, we remember the day the disciples received the Holy 
Spirit in a special way. The story in Acts 2 describes a powerful wind and 
tongues of fire as the Holy Spirit was poured out on people from all over the 
world who came to Jerusalem to celebrate a Jewish feast. At the first 
Pentecost over 3000 people were baptized, creating the first church. This is 
why Pentecost is known as the birthday of the Christian church.  Our 
Pentecost worship will include the celebration of Holy Communion and 
everyone is invited to wear the color red symbolizing the fire of the Holy Spirit 
among us.


https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Acts%202&version=NRSV
https://www.upperroom.org/resources/pentecost-the-birthday-of-the-church


 

ANNUAL CONFERENCE:  The Annual Conference of the South Carolina 
Conference of the United Methodist Church will take place in a virtual environmental 
June  5-6.  Our delegates to Annual Conference are Gary & Beth Baker, Curt Evatt, 
Jane Harlin, and Jens Holley.  Please pray for the Conference and for our delegates 
as they engage in the important work of the Church in Conference. 



 




